I am asking that the process for redrawing district maps be a fair process for all Oregonians.
Maps should be drawn to:

Make sure that no district is drawn for the purpose of favoring any political party or
incumbent, or diluting the voting strength of any language or ethnic minority.

Keeping counties and cities Whole

Preserving communities of common interests

Ensuring populations for each district be closely matched

Avoiding crossing geographic or political boundaries and maintain transportation links.
Our districts need to be fair to all voters and not redrawn to bengefit one party over another.
Thank you for accepting this input.
Richard Akerman
3166 Stonebridge Way
Lake Oswego, OR 97034



